BEFORE THE DEPARTMENT OF MONTANA FISH, WILDLIFE & PARKS,
OF THE STATE OF MONTANA

HALF MOON SLOUGH PETITION

TO: Mr. Tabor of Region | and all other Governor appointed
Commissioners.

We the land owners of Half Moon Slough do hereby petition the
commissioners to recommend to the Governor of the State of Montana
to allow [no wake] buoys placed in said body of water located in the
lower Flathead River system. (See Exhibit A)

We the land owners of said water way have been concerned with
massive erosion on the western land banks over the last 10 to 15 years
due to increased numbers of fishing and wake boats coming in and out
from the river at high speeds. These man-made destructive wakes have
eroded over 25 feet of bank, getting closer and closer to the Flathead
County Road known as Siblerud Lane. (See Exhibit B)

If this is not taken care of immediately our private lands will become
a public access, which was never the intent when the right-of-way was
granted by our family many years ago.

WHEREFORE:

The petitioners request that the Commissioners Accept and Approve
this request on behalf of Governor Greg Gianforte of the State of
Montana
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